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PURPOSE 
 
  This paper reports on the Central Policy Unit (CPU)’s plan to 
organize a conference on “Strengthening Hong Kong’s Families: 
Obligations and Care Across the Generations” (the Conference), and seeks 
Members’ views as to whether the Family Council should join as a co-
organizer.  

 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
2.  The Family Council seeks to enhance collaboration amongst 
relevant stakeholders by encouraging them to share their experience and 
good practices on the promotion of family core values and the studies/work 
on the family-related matters, with a view to fostering joint efforts in 
promoting a pro-family environment. 
 
 
CONFERENCE 
 
3.  The Conference is an initiative of the CPU.  The CPU, the 
University of Hong Kong, the City University of Hong Kong and the 
Chinese University of Hong Kong are co-organizers.  The Conference will 
be held on 9 June 2010 with a view to examining the views on an important 
family core value, i.e. filial piety, in the Asian and international contexts, 
and the measures in support of promoting filial piety and care and support 
across generations in Hong Kong.   
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4.  The CPU has worked out a draft programme run-down for the 
Conference at Annex.  The speakers are proposed to be invited with accord 
to their rich experience and practice in the local and international 
academic/professional fields.  Some 200 participants from different sectors 
including the academics, Government bureaux and departments and the non-
governmental organizations will be invited to attend the conference. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
5.  The Conference is an excellent platform for stakeholders to 
deliberate on the important issue of obligations and care across generations 
which is akin to the objective of the Family Council to foster a pro-family 
culture and to promote family core values. 
 
6.  We recommend the Family Council to co-organize the event 
with the CPU, with a view to fostering collaboration amongst relevant 
stakeholders in the sharing of experience and practices on the promotion of 
family core values, and a culture of loving, happy and harmonious families. 
 
 
WAY FORWARD 
 
7.  Members are invited to note the event and consider if the 
Family Council should join as a co-organizer of the Conference. 
 
 
 
 
 
Family Council secretariat 
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